
 

Response to Questions on the FY 2014 Budget 
 
 
 
Request By: Supervisor Smyth 
 
Question: Provide a chart showing FCPS proffer contributions, including what has been received, in 

what location, and where it was spent. 

 
Response:   The following response was prepared by Fairfax County Public Schools (FCPS): 
  

FCPS regularly provides the County with bi-annual reports showing all proffers received 
and how the funds have been expended. Following are copies of these reports. Some 
work has been performed and we are in the process of moving the appropriate 
expenditures and as a result, actual balances may be less. 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 

 



 
 


